

May 10, 2018

Dear Parents,

We are very excited that we will soon begin our Renaissance construction project. For the preschool, this will mean a solar paneled shade structure over both the playground and the bike path area; pour in place ground cover to replace the rubber nuggets; a new play structure and swing set with 4 swings; and a back patio off of Mandy's classroom. The permits have been pulled and we will soon begin work on the schedule and timing of all of our projects which we anticipate beginning this summer. Thank you for your patience! We will continue to keep you updated throughout the summer as to when things will begin and what adjustments we have made on campus to ensure everyone's safety.

If your child will be going to Kindergarten, Pre-K, or TK next year, you have the option to send them to the Kindergarten Readiness Camp offered by the preschool. Kindergarten Readiness Camp is a bridge from our play-based program into the more academic setting of Kindergarten. We focus on small group work, worksheets, phonics, handwriting, and math including the use of manipulatives. The children will also have some weekly "themed" fun.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mary Wolfinbarger at (562) 429-7335 or mwolfinbarger@bethanylutheran.org. We are excited to share a fun and faith-filled summer with you and your family!

In His Service,

Mary Wolfinbarger Director-Bethany Lutheran Church Preschool